
No Frills except the Usual Hillclimb Thrills 

 

The November Hillclimb on Knights Hill at Goodwood has been held since 1989 as 

an "Inter-Club Event", sign-on-the-line affair. With the need to sign up 

beforehand to observe the Covid-19 protocols we are staging the event as an 

"Open Event", after all, if you need to pre-enter we might as well run it as an 

open event & you then have a valid result & National ranking points. 

 

Due to the economic climate & viewing the Halloween "Trick or Treat" being 

restricted this year we are keeping the entry fee to a very modest £2.00 but it will 

be "tricky" for anyone to think that there will be any prizes, if there are any, you 

take that as a "treat". 

 

For riders belonging to Bognor Regis CC, Hampshire Road Club, Southdown Velo 

& ...a3crg, there will be the Inter-Club Trophies to contest.  But the event is open 

to all riders, remember, you don't have to wait to the closing date to enter as 

closing dates can move forward as well as back. 


